
 

26.04.2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
To tie in with our science learning this half term we will be going to The Clockhouse 
Nursery, Forty Hall, a garden centre so the children can learn all about different types of 
plants, how they grow and how to look after them. 
 
Details are as follows -  
 
Date: 22nd May 2024 
 
Location: Clockhouse Nursery, Forty Hill, Enfield EN2 9EU 
 
Time: 9:30 – 12:30 
 
Travel: 191 TFL bus 
 
Cost: Free 
 
Lunch: Children will need a packed lunch. No fizzy drinks and no nuts please. School will 
provide a sandwich for children who have school lunches. 
 
Full school uniform, suitable walking shoes and weather appropriate coats must be worn. 
 
Please log into Arbor to give your consent by 15th May 2024. 
 
If you are available to help on the trip, please let a member of the class team know- we 
need 2 volunteers. 
 
If you have any questions, please speak with the class team. 
 
Many thanks 
Miss Cooper 
Year 3 class teacher  
 


